
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, May 17, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Charbroiled Hamburger   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today 

 

 

1. After school today come on down to Dr. McGovern’s room for a free book fair. Come to 

Room 112 to browse some books and take home – for FREE! – books you want to read. 

They are yours to keep. You just may find some hidden gems. There’s also a selection of 

books for younger kids, so maybe you’ll see things for a younger sibling or friend. See 

Dr. McGovern for details. Read on! 
 

2. All Soccer players must return their uniforms to the Gurrie small gym today after school. 

If you forget, please see Coach Wilkinson. 

 

3. Attention Boys Volleyball players!   

Please remember to turn-in your uniforms as soon as possible.  Uniforms may be dropped 

off any time before, during, or after school with Mr. Walsen in Room 108.   Please reach 

out to Mr. Walsen with any questions. 

 

4. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th 

graders after school today! 

 

5. It's time for the last FUN SNACK of the school year! This Wednesday, May 18, you will 

have the opportunity to purchase a Wendy's Frosty for $3. Please make sure to have 

single dollar bills to make the line move fast!  

 
 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


